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Deputy Alan Farell, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

 

27/10/2022 

 

Re; PQ Ref 53296/22 (Sunbeds) 

 

Dear Deputy Farrell,  

 

I refer to your recent Parliamentary question. 

 

Question 

To ask the Minister for Health if audits of compliance are carried out on retailers 

who offer tanning and sun beds; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

 

Response 

In accordance with the Public Health (Sunbeds) Act 2014, the HSE Environmental 

Health Service does carry out a programme of inspections of premises that operate 

sunbeds.  

 

This programme also includes test purchasing and mystery shopping inspections. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Shane Keane, 

Regional Chief Environmental Health officer 
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